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The undersigned support this bill for the following reasons: 

-  Millions of animals are cruelly raised and killed every year for products that have 

synthetic alternatives products like coats and hats.  

-  On fur farms, undomesticated animals spend their entire lives in cramped cages 

and deprived of their natural behaviors.  Anal electrocution is a common method of 

killing these animals, and we have witnessed the slow and horrific death these 

animals experience. 

-  It has been proven that animals on fur farms are capable of passing viruses along 

to humans, such as the coronavirus. We can avoid another pandemic. 

Thank you, 

Lin Bernhardt 

Silas Hill 

  


